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Firthmoor Primary School Newsletter


Spring (2) Half Term 2017








Upcoming Term Date Reminders 





Friday 7th April – Break up for Easter holiday at 3.05pm


Monday 24th April – Return to school at 8.55am


Monday 1st May – May Day Bank holiday – school closed


Friday 26th May – Break up for half term holiday at 3.05pm


Monday 5th June – Return to school at 8.55am


Friday 21st July – Break up for Summer holiday at 3.05pm


Monday 4th September – Return to school at 8.55pm





**Please see school calendar on the reverse of this newsletter**





Bikeability





During May, Darlington Borough Council’s Road Safety Team will be delivering bicycle proficiency training to some Year 5 pupils.  The aim of the training is to help the children develop their awareness on the roads, and how to stay safe whilst cycling. The children will receive level 1 & 2 training (L1 – training on an off-road location / L2 – training on quiet roads) and will be awarded with a certificate at the end of the course.





Congratulations!





We are sure you will wish to join us in congratulating Miss Johnson, who got married and became Mrs. Morrow during February Half Term.


We wish Mrs Morrow and her new husband all the very best for the future.





Dragon’s Den





This week, class 11 had a ‘Dragon’s Den’ style activity to which they invited two of our Governors, Mr Paton and Mrs Johnstone, The children showcased items they wanted to make, and the ‘Dragons’ had to choose the best products for the children to make and sell at the forthcoming 


Easter Fayre.





Pedestrian Training





Once again, our pupils will be undertaking Pedestrian Training, which is run by Darlington Borough Council’s Road Safety Team.


Pupils will be taken out onto the Firthmoor estate by a group of trained professionals to be shown how to cross the road safely, how to use traffic lights and how to spot dangers when out and about.





Easter Fayre





We are holding an Easter Fayre on Wednesday 5th April.  Further details about the Fayre will be sent out in the very near future.





In preparation, we would like to ask for donations of small chocolate bars for our chocolate stall, and also any spare school uniform (in good, clean condition) that no longer fits your child, for our ‘pre-owned’ uniform stall.





Please send any donations, of either chocolate or uniform, to the school office, rather than into class with your child.  All donations will be greatly appreciated.





If there are any parents or family members wishing to hold their own arts and crafts stall, spaces/tables are available at a £10 charge – please enquire at the school office.








Attendance & Punctuality


Children who have achieved 100% attendance from January to April will be rewarded by an afternoon of fun and games with Children’s Entertainer, Silly Steve.


***********


Class 5 are the latest winners of the £50 whole class attendance prize. They have yet to decide what they will spend the money on, but once they have, it will be published on the next newsletter.


***********


Last terms’ prize winners, class 11, will use their £50 to buy pizza for a ‘pizza and pyjama’ party in class on the last day of term.





Forthcoming dates and events – advance notice





Thursday 30th March – Travelling Farm to visit Nursery and Reception


Friday 31st March – ‘Stay & Play’ in Nursery (board games)


Wednesday 5th April - Easter Fayre


Friday 7th April – Selected Y6’s - Netball Competition at Polam Hall


Thursday 4th May – Class 11 trip to Jorvik Viking Centre, York


Thursday 4th May – Y3 Parent Assembly on Egyptians











Greenpower Goblin Car Project


A group of our Year 5&6 pupils are currently taking part in the exciting Greenpower Goblin Car Project. 


This is provided by the Greenpower Education Trust – an organisation with an aim to inspire our young people to become the engineers of the future. 


With the help of volunteers from Cummins, the children will be building and racing a car! 


It will be powered by electricity, and will be raced at Croft Race Circuit.











People who help us!





Children in Nursery have been learning about people in the community who are there to help us.  They have been visited by the Fire Service, PCSO Heseltine from the Police and Mrs Makin from the School Nursing Team, all of whom have talked to the children about the services they provide and what to do if they ever need help.








